
 

                                                                                                       
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

24th February, 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Following Monday’s announcement, we are looking forward to welcoming all children back to 
school on Monday 8th March. Day to day procedures to keep the whole school community safe 
will be very similar to those of the Autumn Term and I will send a letter with full details later this 
week.  
 
In the meantime, please note that for the remainder of Term 4: 
 

• Larks and Kingfishers Club will be open from Monday 8th March and bookings can be made 
in the usual way.  

• Mrs Sinclair will be leading a range of after school sports clubs outdoors. As before, these 
will be for Ys 5/6, 3/4 and 1/2, so in line with our risk assessment, will be cancelled if it is 
too wet or cold for these to take place.  

• Some additional classes will be eating lunch in their classrooms.  
 
We will review these arrangements for the summer term and hope to offer a wider range of clubs.  
 
Full School Closure Afternoon of Friday 5th March  
To enable staff to rearrange classrooms and get everything ready to welcome all children back, the 
school will be closed to pupils from 12 noon on Friday 5th March. If your child attends school on a 
Friday, please collect them from their usual gate or door at 12 noon. 
 
School Shoes 
Some parents are concerned that their children may have grown out of school shoes and it is 
difficult to buy new ones at the moment. Whilst school shoes are preferred, we are happy for your 
child to wear a suitable alternative for the remainder of this term if necessary. Let’s hope most 
shops reopen by the start of Term 5.   
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Comic Relief 2021 
To celebrate returning to school, we will be selling Red Noses for 
Comic Relief on Monday 8th March, and for the remainder of that 
week. The noses will be sold in classrooms and distributed in a 
Covid secure way. Please send a donation of £1.50 in an envelope. 
The noses will be sold on a first come first served basis.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Kind regards,  

 
 

Helen Smith      Headteacher 


